
 

Dear Executive Director Howland, 

 

This is to request The PUC temporarily suspend the three year proposed EESE plan. 

 

Having SBC charges go up 2.5X will add $5 a month or so onto the average residential 

ratepayers bill. 

The impact on businesses will obviously be more significant. 

 

Thanks for your consideration. Have a good holiday season. 

 

Larry Goodman 

Hebron, NH 

 


